
For the attention of Hannah Parker. 

Dear Hannah, 

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC and we apologize for our delay in 
responding to this application. 

We strongly object to this application as we did over a year ago. The scheme was refused then 
but went to appeal. We object to the request for a further extension up to the and of May 2015 and 
cannot quite believe the applicant's reasons for the delay - the bad weather and the contractor's 
failure. During the last year buildings have been going up all over London in bad weather and 
with contractors that have failed. 
We have constantly objected to these overlarge advertisements at Britannia Junction which is at 
the heart of Camden Town, seen by so many visitors coming to the Lock Markets. The 
advertisement is to visually prominent and covers the front elevation of the pub facing the 
junction, one of six buildings on each street corner - not masterpieces but full of the character of 
Camden Town. 
The advertisement is so dominant and is really harmful to the appearance of our Conservation 
Area. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-C 
31 Oval Road, 
London NVV1 7NR 

of the Camden Town CAAC, 


